10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON §W1A 2AA

Froin the Prlvale Secrelary

6 September 1990

FUWAIT: POSSIBLE MESEAGE FROM THE PRIME MINISTER TO
HM AMBASSADOR, FUWAIT

Thank you for your letter of 5 September proposing a message
from the Prime Minister to our Ambassador in Euwait., The Prime
Minister wociuld be content for this to issus.
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Richard Gozney, Esg.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.
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URin waapt .

to HMA Kuwait i%?
While en his tour of the Gulf the Foreign Secratary
talked to Mr Michael Weston, HMA FKuwait, by telephone.
¥You will probably have seen & number of Michael Weston's
telagrams. The Foreign Secretary suggests that the
Prime Minister might send Mr Weston a message of
epcouragement on the following lines:

"I want vou to know how much I have admired the
calm and professicnal way in which you and your
staff have dealt with the uniguely difficult
situation which you have faced since the Iragi
invaaion. Standing up to the brutal behaviour
of the Iragl authorities, and providing help
and reassurance to the British community, present
dangers and challenges which I do not underestimate.
We have all been heartened by the success of
yesiterday's convoy of British dependents to
Baghdad. Your difficulties will not grow less.
But in confronting them yvou and your staff will
continue to have our wholehearted support.”
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(R H T Gazney)
Private Secretary

C b Powell Esg
10 Downing Street




